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Notice of Award

October 08, 2019

ENGR. JORDAN J. TIU

President

Jejor’ Construction

3™ Floor Tiusons Bldg., Guillermo St.
Barangay 33, Cogon, Cagayan de Oro City

Dear Sir / Madame:

We are happy to notify you that the Repair of Passenger Terminal Building and Port
Facilities, Port of Balbagon, Camiguin _is hereby awarded you as the Bidder with the Lowest
Calculated Responsive Bid at a Contract Price equivalent to __Eight Million Four Hundred Eighty
Six Thousand Six Hundred Nineteen and 42/100 (P8,486,619.42) .

You are therefore required, within ten (10) days from the receipt of this Notice of Award, to
formally enter into contract with us, and to submit the Performance Security in the form and
the amount stipulated in the Instructions to Bidders. Failure to enter into the said contract or
provide the Performance Security shall constitute a sufficient ground for cancellation of this
award and forfeiture of your Bid Security.

Very truly yourf,
®

SIDRO V. Bum

Port Manager

Jejor’s Construction Corporation
Date:

The Head of the Procuring Entity, through the Procurement Unit/Office, immediately upon approval of the
recommendation for award, shall issue the Notice of Award to the bidder with the LCRB.



